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Saul Rudo Comments on Tax Reform in the Washington 
Examiner
August 8, 2017

Saul Rudo, national head of Katten's Tax Planning practice, was quoted by the Washington Examiner 
on congressional tax reform efforts and how they are affected by failed efforts to repeal Obamacare. 
Saul noted that repealing Obamacare taxes as part of tax (not health care) reform may make it 
difficult for Congress to achieve tax reform goals without adding to the deficit. He stated, "It kind of 
creates a hole or a negative in trying to have a revenue-neutral tax reform bill." The article also was 
published by Newsmax. ("Obamacare Repeal Failure Gives Republicans a Tax Headache," August 7, 
2017)
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